ABBEY PEOPLE NEWS

NEW WORKERS in ABBEY

Honeler[?lqsgibV | Abbey People have been awarded funding from the
ealtntommig People’s Health Trust for a two-year project. This involves

process happening as we go to print!) to facilitate some
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Q great community initiatives in the East Barnwell area.

Jon Sanders is the new Romsey Mill Youth R
Development Worker for the Abbey area, in a
project supported by Abbey People. He started in ROMSEY MILL

November and is looking forward to getting to know the young people in
Abbey and offering activities for them to be involved in.

Abbey People Working Groups Abbey Community Networking
Tues 4th Feb, 12.30-2pm
The Dublin Suite, CUFC

We have established two working
groups for those with involvement/
interest in: ‘Seniors’ (contact Stuart W [[An informal gathering over
on 292454) and ‘Youth’ (contact Dave |[lunch for anyone involved in
working/serving in Abbey.

M on 07813 800290).

This newsletter is published by Abbey People. .:-_i'k
The information is as accurate as far as possible. r\
We acknowledge the funding we have received from =
Cambridge City Council and Marshall of Cambridge. E##“%Eﬂﬁ&f

WORKING TOQGETHER FOR A BETTER COMMUNTYTY
L] ||
Contact: Abbey People, c/o East Barnwell Community Centre,

Newmarket Road, Cambridge, CB5 8RS. Tel. (01223) 517259
Email: keith@abbeypeople.org.uk

Abbey Community News—Spring 2014

Welcome to the Spring edition and another year in the life of
the independent Abbey People group.

Abbey People’s Community Carol
Service marked the switching on of
Abbey’s Christmas tree lights.

Councillor Paul Saunders, the Mayor of _,|
Cambridge, did the official switch on at Zs “
the festive celebration outside the
shops in Barnwell Road. The event was
led by the Rev Stuart Wood, Abbey
People chairman, with involvement
from Fen Ditton Primary School’s choir and children from See-Saw Pre-
school and Abbey Meadows Primary School, a brief thought given by Rev
Roger Williams, with readings and prayers led by local residents.




ABBEY COMMUNITY NEWS

Cambridge East (Wing)
Development

A planning application has
been submitted and is now
the subject of consultation (ends
14th February). See website:
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/
content/cambridge-east

(Ref: S/2682/13/0L)

Plans available from libraries or by
contacting South Cambridgeshire
District Council.

Meetings of the Cambridge East
Community Forum for local
residents will be held in 2014 (for
details contact Keith or keep an
eye on the Abbey People website.)

New Recycling Bins at McDonalds

These new ‘co-mingled’ recycling
bins have replaced separate bins at
McDonalds on Newmarket Road,
near to the roundabout.

ABBEY EVENTS & ACTIVITIES

Are you willing to deliver our
newsletters to your street or
housing complex 3-4 times a
year? If so, please get in touch
with Keith. Thanks.

Coldham's Common Management
Plan Consultation

The City Council

are looking at a

range of options

for managing the

common, and are keen to know
what local residents and site users
think.

If you use the common for sports,
recreation or walking see the
survey form at: -
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/
have-your-say-on-the-future-of-
coldhams-common

or contact the City Council.
Consultation closes on 28 February.

Seniors Lunch
The Dublin Suite
Cambridge United FC

First Thursday of the month
Open from 11.45am, served at 12
noon.
2-course dinner
plus entertainment. All for £5!
To book or for more details,
contact 07769 217871

Support for adults with long-term
needs and carers

A series of drop-in events on the
last Wednesday of the month at
the Horizon Centre, 285 Coldhams
Lane (Sainsburys roundabout).
Come along any time between 3.30
-5.30pm for a cup of tea and to find
out about the support available to

you.
For more information phone 01480
377616/373220 or visit
www.cambridgeshire.net and

search “Adult Support Drop-in”.

Ladies Only Swimming
at Abbey Pool

Alternate Saturdays, 7.30-8pm.
Tel: 213352 for more details.

With a female lifeguard in
attendance.




